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Members Present: Tom Ratliff, Chairperson Jamie Pennington, Secretary 

   Rita Hendrick   Jason Yeager 

   Jason Phares   Dave Hutchinson 

   Bert Jedamski 

 

Call to order @ 10:35 by Tom Ratliff 

 

Updates on Current Campus Projects: 

- Boiler are all installed in the buildings that needed replacements. 

- There are 2 codes changes to backup boiler but, they should be installed 

sometime in Feb.  

- All buildings on campus have heat. 

- There are a few things the Insurance company have asked us to make some 

adjustments to the boilers. 

- We are waiting on AC in the server room and should be completed before 

January 2023. 

 



- Rita gave the motion for Trae Sprague to be the chairperson for The BIT and 

Jason P. 2nd the motion. 

- 


